JULY MEETING MINUTES 2022
The meeting was called to order by President Robert Hoisington, at 10:00 with 19 members present.
· President Robert Hoisington – Present
· Vice President Bill Daniel – Present 
· Treasure Dave Keller – Present 
· Sectary James Hannah – Present 
Welcome new members and guests. 
ANNOUNCEMENTS
· Parks has asphalt contractor bid resurfacing taxi and pits, waiting for a decision to do this budget this year or next. 
· Parks is having a contractor asses the rusting beams and no updates as of yet.
EVENTS
Bill Daniel: June: July 4th picnic. July 9&10 Jax Jet Madness, August M.A.D at Jax R/C, September, Labor Day Weekend BBQ, SE IMAC Aerobatics Clinic #2, November: Jacksonville Fair, November 5&6 Pattern Contest, December: Toys for Tots, Winter Swap Meet, VA Wreath Laying Ceremony. 
REPORTS
· Secretary’s Report, 
· The secretary’s report for July was read by James Hannah without any questions regarding the report. Motion was made to accept the report as read, seconded and carried. 
· Treasurer’s report, 
· For May was read by Dave Keller without any questions regarding the report.  Motion was made to accept the report as read, seconded and carried.
COMMITTEES REPORTS
· Field
· Dave Keller – all looks good as of now, still working on the pump replacement. Nutri-turf has not been at the field due to the lead guy leaving and have spoken to the general manager and we are still on the radar to continue to roll the field. We will need to flag the sprinklers for there large roller. If you see the mowing vendor on site, give Bill Daniel a call so he can speak to them about proper mowing patterns.   
· Safety
·  Keith Murphy – be safe
· New Field 
·  Steve Arrington – sent a request to Darrel for a face-to-face meeting   

OLD BUSINESS
· Robert - No change from the FAA.
· James Hannah – the weather station proposal was provided to the membership and a discussion was held. The weather station was brought to a vote and a motion was made to accept, seconded and passed to install a new weather station. 
NEW BUSINESS
· 4th of July BBQ, the club will provide the meat, fixings and drinks. Membership will bring their favorite sides to eat and fly. 
· Minutes will now be posted on the website instead of being sent out via an email blast. 
· Bill Daniel expressed his thanks to the club for the flowers that were sent from Robert and the Club for the memorial of his son recent passing.
· Bill Daniel was also given a flat top skillet grill which he donated to the club and is in there for use now during events. 
GOOD OF THE CLUB
· All members that were present received a gift certificate due to the last raffle not being conducted in the month of June. 
Motion was made to conclude the club meeting, the motion was carried and approved by the members. The July meeting was ended at 10:35 am. 


